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Institute for Law and Public Affairs  

is hosting Law School Fair,  
November 9, 2018 

 
  

The UTSA Institute for Law and Public Affairs (ILPA) is hosting the Law School 
Fair for students interested in attending law school. It will take place at H-E-B Student 
Union Ballrooms 1&2, on November 9, from 11:00 am to 1:00 pm. This event, brought 
by the Southwest Association of Prelaw Advisors (SWAPLA) and the UTSA Institute for 
Law and Public Affairs (ILPA) is free and open to all. 
 

At the fair, students will have the opportunity to meet representatives from 
approximately 90 ABA approved law schools (including all Texas law schools), 
and learn about admissions, financing, course offerings, student life, program 
reputation, and others.  
 The ILPA also offers prelaw advice to help students on their path to law school. 
The Institute’s prelaw advisors, recognized by the Law School Admission Council 
(LSAC), provide information concerning legal education, course of action in 
preparations for law school, and advise and assist students on the law school 
application process.  
 

Another great resource for those students considering law school is the UTSA 
Summer Law School Preparation Academy (SLSPA), offered by the ILPA. The program 
encompasses 12 credit hours and aims to enhance prelaw educational opportunities 
and increase the number of students who gain admission to and excel in high quality 
law schools. Since its inception, ILPA students have been admitted to more than 150 
law schools in the United States, Europe and Puerto Rico.  

 
  

For more information, contact the ILPA at 210-458-2990, or ILPA@utsa.edu. 
Join Remind to receive text updates from the ILPA. Text 810-10 with the 

words “join utsaprelaw”. 
 

 
 /UTSAPreLaw  @UTSAPreLaw  /UTSAPreLaw 


